
WELCOME  

August 28, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 Welcome to a new school year at Morrisville School District. I teach ELD (English 

Language Development), 8th grade Language Arts and Learning Support. I am looking forward 

to working with your child this year.    

 Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time during 

the school year. I have provided my contact information below. You can send me a message or 

call the school at any time and I will get back to you as soon as I can; if you prefer a conference, 

I am happy to set that up as well. Please fill out the bottom portion of the slip with your own 

information so that I may contact you, if necessary. If there is any information that you would 

like me to know about your child, please feel free to let me know below or by sending me an 

email.  

      Thank you,  

 

      Mrs. Amy Giblin 
      ELD/Learning Support/Language Arts 

215-736-2681 
agiblin@mv.org 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
Please complete and return bottom portion. 

 
Parent Contact Information: 

Student name: _____________________________________________________________________________   

Parent name(s): ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Best phone number to reach you: ______________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________________________  

Important information you’d like me to know about your child: 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:agiblin@mv.org

